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To whom it may concern,
 
We wish to submit our concerns over the proposed law regarding abortion that is before
 Parliament for consideration and action.
My wife and I are totally opposed to the submission by MP Rob Pyne as it implies considerable
 change to our ‘way of life’. We believe that once a baby is
considered a living human being before birth, then every possible action is required to support
 that living person, and abortion only be permitted in the most extreme cases.
 
I have lived a large part of my life in poverty stricken countries in Africa, where the proposed
 attitude, that MP Rob Pyne is advocating, is, unfortunately  rather  the  serious consequence,
 because of the extreme poverty and animistic beliefs. It would be incredibly debasing for our
 country, to lower it’s standards to that kind of legislative imposition.
 
May we submit, therefore, our sincere opposition to the proposed bill and  respectfully request
 that the bill be quashed or at least be modified extensively.
 
Sincerely,
Peter and Bev Salisbury.
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